DON'T FEED WILDLIFE \

HELP PROTECT
PEOPLE AND WILDLIFE

Don’t feed wildlife along roads and highways

Feeding bears, wolves and other wildlife along roads and
highways teaches them to associate people and cars with
easy meals.

When wildlife is encouraged to approach vehicles with
expectations of being fed, it increases the possibility of:
- collisions with wildlife or other vehicles

- having to euthanize an animal because it's
been injured, or becomes a threat to people

- damage or destruction to personal property

- attacks on people

It's the law

It is illegal to feed wildlife along provincial roads and highways.
If you are caught, you may face fines up to $10,000.

For more information about living with wildlife, visit:
www.manitoba.ca/human-wildlife

or call

1-800-214-6497




